
This week has been an amazing week of 
performances, dancing, singing and lots 
of Christmas songs.  

Nursery and Reception 

Christmas Counts 

Reception and 
Nursery children 
astounded us with a 
wonderful version of 
the Christmas story 
this week. We were 
so impressed with 
the enthusiasm and enjoyment from all 
children. Well done to all our EYFS pu-
pils, they certainly performed with confi-
dence and skill, there was not a dry eye 
in the house!  

Key Stage 1 - The Baubles 

Year 1 and Year 2 joined forces on Tues-
day and Thursday this week to perform 
the play ‘Baubles, joining Mr. Potts and 
other characters as they tell us the true 
meaning behind Christmas. 

The children excelled themselves with a 
combination of amazing acting and super 
singing throughout both performances! A 
massive thank you to parents for provid-
ing authentic costumes as well as helping 
to learn lines and songs. Well done to all 
children (and staff) for being fantastic! 
Thank you!! 

Key Stage 2 - Carol 
Concert 

Key Stage 2 were not to 
be out done and per-
formed in their Christmas 
carol concert with confi-
dence and enjoyment. It 
was great to see the chil-
dren singing an unusual mix of carols and 
Christmas songs. Thank you to the 
teachers who organised this (including 
the unusual version of the 12 dogs of 
Christmas!) and also the huge audience 
of parents who came to support.  
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Dates for your diary: 

 

18/12/17 - Christmas Party 
Day 

19/12/17 - Christingle (pm) 

19/12/17 - Last day of Term 
2  

3/1/2018 - Children return to 
school 

W/c 8/1/18 - New clubs start 

 

WINNERS OF 

CHRISTMAS QUIZ 

Nursery - Kendrew 

Reception - Abigail 

Year 1 - Alfie 

Year 2 - Ruby 

Year 3 - Evie 

Year 4 - Santa 

Year 5 - Lewis 

Year 6 - Natalia 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (98%),   
and Year 3 (99.6%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

D-I-S-C-O  

Thankyou to our won-
derful PTA for their 
hard work in organising 
and running another 
successfully disco this 
week. It was nice to see so many chil-
dren putting on their dancing shoes. 
We look forward to the Valentines Dis-
co in February. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

There was a range of 
Christmas jumpers on dis-
play 
today 

in order to raise 
money for Save 
the Children. 
Thankyou to everyone's generous do-
nations we have raised a fabulous 
£149.00 - Thank you  

Christmas Party 

On Monday 18th December, all chil-
dren will take part in a class Christmas 
party, where they will get to play games 
and join in activities. Children can 
come to school in their party clothes. 
However, please ensure that sensible 
footwear is worn and that it is suitable 
for the cold weather outside. Children 
are also welcome to bring a toy/board 
game of their choice into school for the 
day. Please ensure NO electronic 
games or games consoles are brought 
in on this day as this may take away 
interaction time with peers.  

Christingle - Tuesday, 19th 
December  

Please join us on Tuesday at St Peter’s 
church at 2pm for our Christingle Ser-
vice. 

WE WISH YOU ALL A VERY MERRY 
CHRISTMAS AND LOOK FORWARD 

TO WELCOMING YOU BACK ON 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the staff room for coffee on a Friday morn-

ing at 8.45am  - 10am 


